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Spring Terrace Newsletter 
Spring Terrace Public School  
A Community of Confident Learners 

573 Forest Road, Spring Terrace NSW 2798 
T: 02 63654287 Email: springterr-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  

 

Term 3 Week 9 Tuesday  17th September 2019 

 
What’s on!! 

 2019 
Term 3 
THIS Saturday 21st Sept – 150th Celebrations 
Tuesday 24th Sept –  2020 Kinder transition 
meeting 3.30pm 
Friday 27th Sept –  Term 3 Last day activities 
Term 4 
Monday 14th Oct – Staff & Students return 
Wed 16th October  -  School Spec First Practice 
Wednesday 20th Nov – Dress Rehearsal 
 

   Canteen: The May   Family   
 

 150th Celebrations – This Saturday  
4 Days Left! We are eagerly counting down to our 
150 Year Celebrations this Saturday 21st 
September, 2019. Our students are going to be 
involved in key aspects throughout the day and we 
will need as many students as possible to attend. 
On the day, there will be an official ceremony to 
open the celebrations, including speeches from 
special guests, choir performance by our current 
students and a special unveiling. After the official 
proceedings have taken place, there will be special 
activities to explore as well as students leading 
groups on a tour of the school. 
The P&C and staff have been working hard to 
prepare for the day. To ensure the day runs as 
smoothly as possible, we need parent 
helpers/volunteers to help on the day and for 
drinks to be donated and food put out. 

RSVP/Helper Notes: We haven’t yet received all 
the notes back from families on how many are 
attending this Saturday, if you haven’t already 
done so, please send in your helper note or ring 
the school with an indication of how many of your 
family will be attending on the day and if you can 
help out with drink donations etc. 
Set up on the day/putting up marquee: 9.00am. If 
the weather is looking dubious we need some Dads 
to please assist with putting up the marquee. 
Cakes and Slices Request: So far we have officially 
received 100 RSVP’s but we expect that quite a few 
people will just turn up on the day, so to cover the 
‘just in case’ factor, we are asking each family if 
they could please bring in a cake or slice to share, 
there is no note attached but any cake/slice 
donations will be greatly appreciated. 

Canteen this Week  
This Friday 20th September:  The May Family. 
 

Riley-Western Region Athletics 
Well done to Riley who ran at the Western Regions 
Athletics Carnival in Dubbo on Friday in the OSSA 
White relay team. The team came 4th in their heat. 
 

Spring Into School 
Orientation Meeting: There will be a meeting held 
next Tuesday 24th September at 3.30pm in the 
BER (the room Spring into School is run). This 
meeting will be held to discuss the ‘Kindy 
Transition’ program which will be held in Term 4. 
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Invoicing: Please remember to pay for Term 3 Fees 
before the end of this term. Term 4 invoicing will 
be sent out early next term. Remember, if you 
need to pay by instalment, please see Mrs 
Chapman in the office to set up a schedule. 
 
Table of Tasks Happening in Preparation for 150th 

Item Person 
Responsible 

Notes 

Totem poles - Capped and painted 
Sculptures Peter Danny has cemented the 

poles in and students will 
do the pots today – 
weather permitting. 

Birds - Completed and on the 
fence and looking 
fabulous!!! 

Advertising Lisa P Orange City Life and 
Central Western Daily 
have agreed to put in our 
flyer and maybe do a little 
story.  The SMH have 
gotten back to me and 
they will run a tiny bit on 
the 14th September. 

Metal school 
logo sign 

Peter Logo and backing board 
in Peters office. Phil to 
come in with scaffold to 
put up.   

Stepping 
stones 

Peter Stepping stones are done 
and mulch spread 
around. 

Pavers around 
flag pole 

Waiting  It's been decided to leave 
the pavers now the mulch 
is down and wait until the 
purchased engraved 
pavers arrive and do it all 
at once.  

Plants Peter Plants have been 
purchased and Danny is 
coming in again on 
Friday. We’d really 
appreciate some help 
from parents to get the 
plants in the ground on 
Thursday.  

School Sign - Christine has painted it. 
Bark chip - Mulch is done.  
School 
Letterbox 

 - Painted and looks 
smashing red. 

History 
Booklet 

Hayley/Peter Still working on this but a 
draft will be ready on 
Saturday for orders. 

Food for the 
day 

Hayley Catering for 150 
sandwiches and some 
slice. Families will be 
asked to bring a plate 
cake/slice. 

Jumping 
castle 

- Bec to confirm payment 
option and get back to 
Julia. 

Face painting - Booked  
Craft table - Julia and Lauren have 

some things planned and 
will set up in the library  

Souvenirs - Maxine has the magnets 
in the office. 

Bec has the pens and 
stickers (pens are on the 
school account at orange 
clothing (just need to 
work out school or p&c 
paying). 

Traffic Control - Peter organising some 
flagging tape and posts 

Cake Bec Cake is booked and to be 
pickup at 9am on the 
Saturday  

Plaque & 
Time capsule 

- Too expensive so not 
doing. 

Surname 
Pavers 

Janelle Janelle will have order 
forms available on the 
day and then we will 
order and put in at a later 
stage 

Bell  Peter Engraving is done 
Program of 
events 

Peter Peter will put together a 
program of events for the 
morning and have 
printed. 

History Peter Primary class will be used 
to lay out all the bits we 
have gathered together; 
photos, books, rolls, 
awards etc etc 

Coffee truck - Organised. We will have 
tea available as well. And 
drinks for sale. 

 
Orange Regional Conservatorium – News 
Applications for 2020 Music Scholarships - are now open for 
Instrumental and Vocal. Applications forms are available from 
ORC Admin or www.orangecon.org.au .  Applications close 
Friday 27th September at 5.00pm. 
For more information ring 63617974 
 
 

http://www.orangecon.org.au/

